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2024 Annual Meeting 

I want to welcome you all to the 80th Annual Meeting of our Association.  Thank you to the 
Commission for holding this meeting in conjunction with our meeting.  I hope everyone 
receives valuable information that will help them in delivering conservation in their respective 
Districts.  Our attendance appears to be good this year, and Commissioner Kilpatrick will soon 
be finalizing next year’s meeting.  

2023 Association Accomplishments  

2023 was a great year for our Association.  We received additional funding for several of our 
programs, conducted five Basic Trainings and incorporated one as part of our Annual Meeting 
and continued our work to assist the conservation partnership.  

My Tenure as President 

I appreciate the opportunities I have had this year as President.  It has been a busy year, but I 
have gained a greater appreciation and understanding of the challenges and successes across 
our state.  I want to thank everyone within the conservation partnership for all each of you do 
to assure Districts remain the leaders in grassroots conservation delivery.  

 


